
OKP HOLDINGS LIMITED 
(Incorporated in Singapore with Company Registration No. 200201165G) 

RESPONSE TO QUESTION FROM SHAREHOLDER  

The Board of Directors of OKP Holdings Limited (the “Company” or “OKP”, and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the question received from a shareholder ahead of the Company’s 
Annual General Meeting to be held at 11.00 a.m. on 25 April 2022 by electronic means. The Company 
wishes to provide its response below.  

Question 

I noted that OKP has secured a number of PUB projects. How is OKP’s strategy for getting back LTA 
or other related contracts or OKP has changed the focus? 

Company’s response 

The Group’s core business and focus has always been in the construction and maintenance business. 
Backed by over 50 years of track record and strong technical capabilities, the Group remains focused 
on and committed to capturing new opportunities for our infrastructure and civil engineering business. 
Moving forward, the Group will continue to strengthen our capabilities in this area in order to maintain 
our status as a leading civil engineering contractor across various industries.  We will continue to tap 
on the strong demand in the public sector and tender for projects from government agencies.  

By Order of the Board 

Or Toh Wat 
Group Managing Director 
19 April 2022


